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 Dr. Joseph C. Hill is Assistant Professor in the Department of American Sign Language
and Interpreting Education at the National Technical Institute for the Deaf (NTID).

NTID is part of Rochester Institute of Technology in Rochester, New York. Dr. Hill’s main
research interests are socio-linguistic and historical aspects of the African-American

variety of American Sign Language (ASL), henceforth Black ASL, and language attitudes
and ideologies in the American Deaf community. Dr. Hill, a 2004 recipient of the

National Science Foundation Graduate Student Fellowship and a 2008 recipient of the
Fulbright scholarship, is co-author of a Gallaudet University Press’s 2011 volume, The

Hidden Treasure of Black ASL: Its History and Structure, which explores the history and
language of the African-American Deaf community in the southern United States and

describes the linguistic structure of Black ASL. His 2012 volume, Language Attitudes in
the American Deaf Community, analyzes linguistic and social factors that inform

language judgments and ideologies of signing variation in the American Deaf community.
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